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PRAJRIE UNIT ARIAN UNIVERSALIST SOCIETY 
July 9, 1995 

Prelude 

\Velcome: Rick Ruecking, President 

Opening Song II 3J '*~ }it,__., /U 
Chalice Lighting 

Joys and Sorrows 

"American Society Through Chinese Eyes" 
Presented by Sam Lin, UW graduate student in history 

Discussion 

Offering 

Introduction of Guests and Visitors 

Announcements 

Closing Song { '-Iv <f--u__.,_,z_ j ~~ ,; - 
Closing \Vords ~//4.-f- u~~ I ~. 
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Spanish Speakers 
The Spanish Speakers' 

Potluck meets at Prairie on 
Monday, July 17 at 7:00 PM. 
Please bring a dish to pass. For 
information call Rosemary 
Dorney at 238-4382. 

Channing Murray 
Two weeks from today, on 

Sunday July 23, our program 
will be presented by members 
of Channing-Murray, the uu 
student organization on the uw 
campus. This program, entitled 
"A Celebration of Friendship, 11 
was successfully presented at 
James Reeb in June, and will be 
presented at First Society on 
July 16. It features music ' storytelling and personal 
reflections and promises to be a 
most enriching experience. 

Unity Chapel Services 
Special UU services are 

scheduled each summer at 
Unity Chapel near Taliesin in 
Spring Green. Remaining dates 
this year are July 16, 23, and 
30. This is a beautiful chapel in 
a ?eautiful location, so you may 
wish to make the drive on one 
of these Sundays. For further 
information call the First 
Unitarian Society office at 233- 
9774. 

Hospitality 
Many thanks to today's 

Hospitality volunteers: Ruth 
Calden, greeter; Thomas 
Worden, coffee set-up; and 
Marilyn Peters and Metje 
Butler, cleanup. We still need 
someone to set up coffee for 
next week and we need volun­ 
teers in all areas for the rest of 
the month. The sign up sheet 
has a permanent home on the 
back wall near the name tags. 
Watch for it, too, when it is 
passed around on Sunday. 
Thanks. 

Volunteers Needed 
The Retired and Senior 

Volunteer Program of Dane 
County, Inc. always has a host 
of opportunities for willing 
volunteers. Some jobs are quite 
simple and don't even require 
that you leave your home. For 
instance, children in grades 
three through five are in need 
of men and women who would 

be willing to talk to them on the 
telephone when they are home 
alone due to their parents' work 
schedules. Some of these 
children also would enjoy 
having an older friend. For 
more information about this 
Friendly Listener Inter­ 
generational Program ( or 
other volunteer needs) call 238- 
7787. 

Prairie Women 
Don't forget the Prairie 

Women's Group meeting next 
Sunday, July 16, after the 
service. This is a potluck, 
sharing, and opportunity for 
Prairie women to become better 
acquainted with one another. 

If you have an announcement 
you'd like printed with next 
week's Order of Service, please 
get it to the office by Monday 
afternoon, July 10. 


